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Falls City Police Investigating Theft From Home 
 (KLZA) The Falls City Police Department is investigating the theft of a 50-inch television.  

Assistant Police Chief Duane Armbruster said Sue Ann Hartman who lives in the 2400 block of
McLean Street reported the television stolen from her home Monday afternoon.

The theft is under investigation.  Anyone who might have noticed something suspicious is asked to
contact the Falls City Police Department at 402-245-4422. 
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